30 June 2015

Mr Sebastian Roberts
General Manager, Network Regulation
Australian Energy Regulator

Sent by email to SAelectricity2015@aer.gov.au

Determination - SA Power Networks Regulatory Proposal (2015 - 2020)

As one of the largest energy users in the Riverland and as a member of the Riverland Energy
Association | would like to express our support for the AER’s determination on the SA Power
Networks Regulatory Proposal 2015-2020.

Our business as with many others has been under increasing financial pressure, and rising
network charges have been a significant contributor to these increasing costs. While we
recognize the reliability and service SA Power Networks have provided we firmly believe the
cost increases we have incurred over the past number of years have been unfair and
unrealistic.

We believe the the AER’s determination on the SA Power Networks Regulatory Proposal
2015-2020 will aliow SA Power Networks to achieve fair and reasonable financial outcemes
and maintain it quality of service.

Regards

Trevor Davidson

General Manager
TWG Australia
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